
 
From: Jason Carroll ]  
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 9:12 AM 
To: HCDSDFVPC <hcdsdfvpc@parliament.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017 
 
Good morning, 
 

Re the Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017 
 

I fully support the introduction of a lightweight shopping bag ban and a container refund 

scheme (CRS) for Queensland. 

Working in Landcare on Cape York I am continually shocked by the plastics in our natural 

environment. 

 
The introduction of a lightweight shopping bag ban and a container refund scheme (CRS) for Queensland would 
be a huge help in reducing litter on Cape York.  
 
Regards 
 
Jason Carroll 
South Cape York Catchments 
Ph 07 40695443 
PO Box 546 Cooktown Qld 4895 
2/122 Charlotte St Cooktown 
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